
 

 

TOWN OF WILLOW SPRINGS 
 

BOARD OF REVIEW MEETING 

 

MONDAY, JUNE 8, 2020 

Held at Calamine Town Hall 

at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

The Board of Review for Willow Springs Township will meet on June 8, 2020 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Calamine Town Hall.  The meeting will immediately be adjourned 

and rescheduled to June 22, 2020 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at the Calamine 

Town Hall, 17614 Ridge Street, Mineral Point WI. 

 

The Open Book will be held on Friday, June 12, 2020 from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

at the Calamine Town Hall. 

 

Questions can be directed to: 

 

James Acherman  (608) 776-2973 

Virginia Burbach (608) 482-0328 

 

 
 


